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      NEWSLETTER Term 4, Week 6, 2012 

You can find this newsletter , old newsletters and school information on our website. 
Website: www.warlawurru.wa.edu.au    BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR OUR NEWSLETTER MISTAKE!!! 

Dear Parents and Families,  
Life and learning goes on at Red Hill 
School this week. We were sad-
dened to hear of the death of the 
young man and our thoughts and 
prayers are with his family. We are 
also keeping the Long family in our prayers as they prepare for the funeral this weekend. 

A PAThS “Kid of the Day” is chosen each day at 
Warlawurru School. Please ask your child if they 

were chosen today. 

Compassion = Showing mercy 
and being sympathetic to others. 

UPCOMING EVENTS @ Warlawurru: 
Every Friday: Swimming                  Every Thursday after school: Swim Club 
Thursday December 6th: Open Day and Semester 2 Reports 
Monday December 10th: Warlawurru Christmas Concert from 5.00pm 
Wednesday December 12th: Graduation Mass or Prayer Service 9.00am 



Sunday’s Gospel: John 18: 33-37 
Jesus answered, “You say that I am a king. I was 

born and came into the world for this one purpose, 

to speak about the truth. Whoever belongs to the 

truth listens to me. 
Dean Savoia   (Principal) 
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Last week at Red Hill! 
Our school enrolment is 61 students 

“Just to let you know that on the next four Wednesdays from 5 to 6 o'clock I 

will lead a time of prayer and reflection on the Gospel readings of Advent. We 

will meet in the Presbytery, Priest's house, 103 Thomas St, in the meeting 

room. It has a good air conditioner. This will start from Wednesday the 21st 

November.” 

a message from Sr Alma 

Back when dinosaurs roamed 
the earth and Mr Dean was at 
school, teachers only had to 
worry about telling you 
things you had to repeat, and 
writing things you had to 
copy. Education is a far more 
complicated thing these days, 
and the Red Hill teachers 
work hard to ensure students 
are catered for– mind, body 
and spirit. This week’s photos 
show our students hard at 
work learning cooperatively 
and becoming the best they 
can be. 


